
Giving Food, Giving Love 
Effort Appreciation Letter- 

High School Student Council 
Faculty Advisor

Description: I organized and facilitated a food drive project called Giving Food, Giving Love.  
Giving Food, Giving Love was in partnership with the Cardinal Local School District in 
Middlefield, Ohio.  Some of the individuals I connected with during the time I spent working on 
this project requested to write letters on behalf of my effort.  This was a letter written by the 
Cardinal High School Student Council faculty advisor.  I included this letter in my portfolio 
because I believe that it demonstrates my work ethic, dedication, and passion for the projects I 
am a part of.



Cardinal High School
Samuel J. Paskey
CHS Student Council Advisor

14785 Thompson Ave.
P.O.Box 7

Middlefield, Ohio 44062
Phone 440 632-0264 Ext. 1139
Fax 440 632-1734
Email sam.paskey@cardinalschools.org 

November 20, 2012

Dear Dr. Rebecca Cline,

 I wanted to write you a letter to let you know how much Erica Torre worked with me on 
the Giving Food, Giving Love food drive project. When I met with Erica and her group she was 
very professional and enthusiastic about working on this project. Due to a miscommunication 
within our school, we only had a short time to work on this project. Because of Erica’s 
excitement towards this project I wanted to help her and the group to succeed, not only for 
themselves, but for the less fortunate that would be getting the food. During the time I worked 
with Erica she was in constant contact with me and when she found out what we collected, she 
made sure our students had even more prizes to win. I feel without Erica this project would not 
have been as successful as it was. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at the 
above numbers or e-mail.

Sincerely,

Sent by E-mail  
_______________________________________________ 
Samuel J. Paskey      

 


